
 

 

MURLI  NOTICEBOARD 05/07/03 
 

 
 

�  INTERNATIONAL YOUTH FORUM  � 
 

 

Dear Centre Co-ordinators, 
 
Om shanti.  Following the growing success of the International Youth Forum each year in Madhuban, we 
now have dates for the forthcoming forum. 
 
25th – 30th December, 2003 
 
As the Forum will begin on the morning of the 25th December, please plan to be in Madhuban a couple of 
days prior to that. The Forum will close on the evening of 30th December, so that we have time to prepare 
for Baba’s meeting on 31st December. 
 
May we please remind you that this forum is for young BKs following all BK principles, between the ages 
of 15 and 25 years.  A good command of English is also necessary as the retreat will be in English. 
 
The theme and further details of the Forum will be sent to you shortly. 
 
With regards, 
in Baba’s yaad, 
 
IYF Team 


